
01AllE HAMEE ATmiC POWER CoMPAMy* 
January 19, 1982 

( MN-82-10

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

and

Director, Region I, Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
631 Park Avenue 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

References: 

Subject: 

Dear Sir:

(a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309) 
(b) MYAPC Emergency Plan dated December 31, 1980 
(c) MYAPC Letter (FMY 81-108) to USNRC dated July 24, 1981 

Maine Yankee Emergency Plan

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54 (q), please find enclosed the appropriate number 
of copies (ten (10) copies for NRR, three (3) copies for Region I, I & E) of 
revised pages to Reference (b).  

These changes reflect changes to the distribution of the Public Emergency 
Alerting System (PEAS) equipment that we initially described to you in 
Reference (c).

As previously stated in Reference (c),. the town of Edgecomb has 
steadfastly refused to accept a gift of PEAS equipment from Maine Yankee.  
Maine Yankee has, however, installed a 50 HP fixed siren in the town that 
should adequately provide the alert signal to the inhabitants of the town.  
addition, the NOAA weather radio transmitter with tone alert capability 
blankets the entire area, Edgecomb included, with a clear signal.

In July 1981, Maine Yankee wrote to Edgecomb officials indicating 
would be willing to discuss the matter should the town reconsider its 
rejection of our offer. We have had no response.
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In light of Edgecomb's unwillingness to accept any PEAS equipment, the 
enclosed changes to Appendix 3 of Reference (c) reflect the fact that 
pager/monitors and mobile sirens are not part of the PEAS system in Edgecomb.  

Also, one additional mobile siren has also been provided to each of the 
communities of Newcastle, Phippsburg, and Boothbay.  

These changes do not degrade the level of protection for the public health 
and safety. Further, these changes do not decrease the effectiveness of the 
plan therefore prior Commission approval is not required.  

We trust this information is satisfactory.  

Sincerely, 

MAINE YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY 

John H. Carrity, Senior Director 
Nuclear Engineering & Licensing 

JHG/bjp

Enclosure
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